
 Happy New Year! 

Hi Ladies,     January 1, 2025 

 I hope everyone had a wonderful time over the Holidays 

with family and friends.  I spent Christmas Day with 

wonderful friends and tomorrow both my sons, with part of their families, will be flying or 

driving in for a few days over the New Year.  It was last minute and I am so thrilled!  

 Time is moving quickly toward our 2025 State Convention in Reno.  I have listed the due 

dates again for your information. 

• January 1, 2025 – Convention information due to Donna Harper (Gamma) for the 

Nevadagram.  

• January 15, 2025 – Exemplary Award Nominations due to Judy Merz (Epsilon).  

• February 15, 2025 – Chapter information due to Candy Rooney (Delta) for the State 

Yearbook.  

• February 15, 2025 – Chapter Rose of Recognition names and bios due to Judy Merz (Epsilon). 

 • March 1, 2025 – Necrology Report due to Cheryl Anderson (Delta).  

• March 1, 2025 – At least one Chapter Newsletter due to Susan Neal (Kappa) 

 I have attached the Convention Registration form created by Epsilon Chapter (Thank You) 

so you can begin to make plans.  This will also be in the upcoming Nevadagram.  I have also 

attached the Chapter Responsibilities form.  If you have any questions, please contact me so 

we can handle any concerns quickly and we can all enjoy the convention.   

I hope everyone received my email with the information about the DKG Visionary 

Network.  There are seven remotely organized groups of different interests and subjects that 

you might wish to join.  This was suggested by Avenue M.  I have attached the information for 

those that may have missed the email sent the afternoon of December 26, 2024.   

 I want to thank those Chapters that have been sending in articles for the Nevadagram. I 

forward them on to Donna Harper, Editor of the Nevadagram.  It is great to read about the 

Chapters’ events.   

Well, Ladies………..I am running out of space so I will close till next month.        

REMEMBER……..I am here if you need me………..HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!……………… 

Pat - onehappygrandma@cox.net, 702-308-3489.   

mailto:onehappygrandma@cox.net

